29" June 2018

Theological Education Endowment Fund

Dear Rector, Parish leadership and Congregation
Greetings from College of Transfiguration NPC, Grahamstown.

Our college is marking its 25th anniversary this year. It was in 1993 when all the theological colleges
that existed in the Anglican Church of Southern Africa, were amalgamated and out of that process
College of Transfiguration was born.

To mark this milestone, we have planned a number of events throughout 2018 and central to this, is to
raise funds for Theological Education Endowment Fund. We humbly request that on the 19" August
(Theological Education Sunday) a special offering be made towards the Endowment Fund. The funds
may be deposited in this account:

Bank: Standard Bank

Account Name of: College of Transfiguration

Account Number: 082 035 318

Branch number.: 050917

Reference: Parish or individual’s name & contact number.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and may God’s blessings continue to flow abundantly.

Yours in Christ Service

The Revd. Canon Dr Vicentia Kgabe
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College of Transfiguration, NPC
A provincial centre for the training of Anglican clergy




